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● The Community Education Department has been working closely with 

the food service department to make sure students and families are 

served breakfast and lunch with the “Grab and Go” meals program. 

Parents and students have been appreciative of this food service program 

and it is a success through our district.  Ms. Bolton, along with Ms. 

Armstrong of Safety and Truancy have been doing community “drive-

bys” to make sure our district area is covered with food or support.  

 

● Ms. Bolton has been working on our Social media Facebook page to 

help our community stay connected due to the state of our country with 

the COVID-19 pandemic.  We are getting a lot of traffic on our page, 

with parents and students. Ms. Bolton also creates flyers that are sent to 

schools, if there is a special communication that needs to get out with 

some urgency.  Special “THANKS” to Oscar Herrara and the Tech 

Team for their teamwork. Also, special shout-out to Kevin Micks, our 

Tech Coach, for his work on our E-newsletter. 

 

● Ms. Bolton has been working with Ms. Nichols and the Curriculum 

Department on the upcoming Chromebook Loan Program.  We will be 

getting the information out to our community when parents are able to 

pick up Chromebooks for students' Remote Learning Program. Flyers 

and FB posts will go up in the next few days. 

 

● We are so fortunate that each department has been working together to 

make sure our community has not skipped a beat due to our stay at home 

orders.   

 

 

 

● Please LIKE and visit our Facebook page for COVID-19 updates, educational closure 

updates and “Harvey-At-Home” activities for the students and families.    
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